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August 2, 2024 
 
 
Dear HHLA Families, 
 
Welcome to our school! We are delighted to have you and your little ones join our community. 
We hope you had a wonderful summer and are as excited as we are to embark on this new school 
year. 
 
At our preschool, we believe in creating a nurturing and stimulating environment where children 
can explore, learn, and grow. Our dedicated team of teachers is committed to providing a safe, 
engaging, and inclusive space for every child. We look forward to getting to know your family 
and working together to support your child's development and education. 
 
This year, we have many exciting activities and learning experiences planned that will spark 
curiosity and creativity in our young learners. From hands-on projects and outdoor adventures to 
special events and community gatherings, we are confident that this will be a memorable and 
enriching year for all. 
 
We encourage you to stay connected with us through regular updates and communications. If 
you have any questions or need assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to our team. Your 
involvement and partnership are invaluable to us, and we look forward to collaborating with you 
throughout the school year. 
 
Thank you for entrusting us with your child's early education. Together, we will make this a 
fantastic school year filled with joy, discovery, and growth. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Rakia Brown-Crawford, M.Ed. 
Education Director 
Helping Hands Learning Academy 
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